BOARD MEETING MINUTES

FOR JULY 11, 2013

Attending trustees were Mitch Hulburt, Jack Yarbrough, Peg Stecky, and Phil DeLeo.  Mitch called the meeting to order at 7:15.    

Guest: Darren Butler. 

Agenda: Mitch distributed a meeting agenda, but without a quorum to take action, we used it simply as a guide for the meeting. 

Minutes: Phil distributed the minutes of the June 6, 2013 meeting. Without a quorum Mitch did not call for a formal action to approve the minutes.  Action will be taken towards approval at next month’s meeting.
Treasurer’s Report: Michael did forward her treasurer’s report to board members, but no action to approve was taken at this meeting, due to lack of quorum.
Darren asked if we were going to elect our board officers.  Without a quorum, no action was taken to elect officers.  However, Phil did nominate Mitch to serve as President, and Mike Potratz as Vice-President.  Phil agreed to serve one more year as Secretary, and nominated Michael as Treasurer. This slate will be brought to next month’s meeting for a vote.
Darren stated he would no longer be able to maintain the notices on the sign at the entrance to 64th Street.  He asked for a replacement sign keeper.  The board will solicit Mike at our next meeting.

Old Business:

Board Replacement on Swimmers’ Dock: Jack has repaired the boards. 

New Lock System:  New locks have been installed on gates.  Jack reported that to date we have sold 142 fobs.  The boarded decided to throw the switch to activate the new system on August 15th.  Mitch will expedite completion of the boat launch locking system prior to that date.  

Security Cameras: Jack reported he has four cameras Ross purchased.  He is in the process of locating an installer.
Bollards: Jack has been waiting for dues to come in to purchase materials.  He will now begin locating the needed items. 

Dog Clean-Up Station: Phil stated he has acquired a box that will make a good receptacle for bag distribution.  He will pass this steel box to Jim Thompson.

Gravel in Playground: Jack will coordinate delivery of gravel on July 26th to the playground.  Volunteers would be appreciated to help spread the gravel.

Century Link Upgrade: No activity has happened at the Century Link location. 
New Business:

Lock System Training: Mitch will attempt to get a 6:00 p.m. training session for board members prior to the 7:oo start of our next meeting on August 8th.  
Swing Set Vandalism: Peg noted one of the toddler swings has been cut and needs to be replaced.  She will locate and purchase a new one.  

Having no more business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 8:01.
The next board meeting will be on August 8th at 7:00 p.m., with lock system training at 6:00.  

See our meeting minutes at InletIslandPark.com.

Minutes respectfully submitted by:

Phil DeLeo
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